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In accordance with Section 3.1 of CP #5, the ICC Board assigns the areas of study for the
Code Technology Committee (CTC) to investigate. Based on the assigned areas of study,
the CTC will establish an agenda and further define the effort.

IBC COORDINATION WITH THE NEW ADAAG. The new edition of ADAAG was
released by the Access Board to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) in
February, 2004. OMB recently completed their review and the new ADAAG is
scheduled to be released to the public in late July/2004. The Department of Justice (DOJ)
will determine when these guidelines will become law. As this effort progresses, code
changes will need to be proposed to the ICC documents to address coordination issues.
Coordination with the ADAAG has been a priority with ICC since the inception of the
IBC. This activity is similar to the efforts of BCMC in the early 1990°s which
coordinated the legacy codes with the first requirements of the ADA.



